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Phone:  662-842-4947    

 

www.eastheights.org 
 

 

August 2025 OUR STAFF 

DEACON CONTACTS 

CONTACT US 

Birthdays Church Events 

 August 2025  
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

     1 2 
 
 
Jason Clouse 

3 
Sunday School 
Promotions 
Frances Parker 

4 
 
 
Dale Harrell 

5 6 
 
 
Maggie 
Brownlee 

7 
 
 
 
Pam Scott 

8 
 
 
Nina Kitchen 

9 

10 
Deacons Meet-
ing @ 3:00 
Andrea Hartley 
Barbara Dug-
ger 

11 
 
 
Crosby  
Daugherty 

12 
Game Day @ 
11:30 

13 
Finance Com. 
Meeting 
Gwin Berryhill 
Caren Barber 

14 15 
 
 
Nina Jones 
Ronald Kelly 

16 
 
 
Trish Johnson 

17 
Judy Swann 
Potluck  
Brotherhood at 
7:30 
 

18 
 
 
Bobby Lemons 

19 20 
 
 
Jamie Watkins 

21 
 
XYZ Trip 

22 23 
 
 
Nanci Hartley 
Steve Turberville 

24 
Deacon  
Nominations 

25 
 
 
Edward Itzep 
Roy Langston 

26 
 
 
Nola Sons 

27 
 
 
Amy Brownlee 
James Barton 

28 
 
VIP - 11:30 

29 30 
 
 
 
Michael Morris 

31 
Lords Supper 
Awana Kick off  
Lonnie Harris 

      



From your Pastor: 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 

As we head into the fall, we’re excited to re-
launch Small Groups on Sunday nights starting 
September 7! We believe that spiritual growth 
happens best in community—when we gather 
in smaller settings to share, learn, pray, and  
encourage one another. 
Whether you’re new to the church or have 
been here for years, small groups are a great 
way to: 
• Build meaningful relationships 
• Go deeper in your faith 
• Ask questions and explore Scripture  
together     
• Find support through life’s ups and downs 
Don’t do life alone. Join a small group and  
experience the power of community and  
discipleship. 
 
In His love, 
Bro. Jay 
 

RECEIPTS AND EXPENSES:  

June Receipts                                                                $44,731.25 
June Expenses                                                               $55,289.30 
June  (Deficit)/Surplus                                               ($10,558.05) 
                
Operating Cash                                                              $93,683.72 
Faith Promise Cash                                                 $5,743.05 
Capital Improvement                                                    $17,276.00 

Deacons 
 

Dale Harrell……...………………..……….662-321-0804 
Ron Kelly...……………………...………...662-401-4858 
Thomas Kainz……………………………...601-927-1149 
Chuck Richardson…………………...……..662-255-0627 
Jimmy Swann……...……………………….662-678-3490 
Ralph Smith………………………………...662-610-6780 
Gwin Berryhill……………………………..662-871-8251 
Jeff Brownlee………………………………662-397-2725 
Randy McCoy………………………….......662-871-5361 
Adam Hartley……………………………....662-255-2075 
Mike Pate…………………………………..662-231-8119 

This code 
will direct 
you to the  

EHBC website 

                                                          
This code will direct you to 

EHBC YouTube  
Channel 

From your Children’s Ministry:                       
 
Dear Church Family, 
 

 We are having an amazing summer! The kids 
learned at Connect Camp that God is a true friend 
while having so much fun. They are making plans 
to attend camp next year so we are excited for 
that!  
 It’s Awana time! We are so excited to kickoff with 
an inflatable waterslide, fun games, food, ice 
cream, and snow cones. Make plans to bring some 
friends and join us!  
We are in need of volunteers for Awana!  The Bi-
ble tells us that spiritual growth is connected to 
our willingness to serve others. Serving at Awana 
is a humbling and rewarding experience that re-
quires a team. Please begin praying for specifically 
that children’s lives will be impacted through 
Awana and that God will provide the volunteers 
we need to lead and serve well. Please signup to 
serve at Awana in the foyer. Contact me if you 
have any questions. 
 
-Jennifer 

August 21st,  going to Butler Steak & 
Seafood Restaurant in New Albany! 

Remember to sign up! 

From your Youth Pastor: 
 
What an incredible and wonderful 
summer we had with the teens at 
our church. Centrifuge was very impactful as 
usual and going to a venue we had never been 
before was also fun. Several of us went on the 
Mission Trip to Costa Rica and saw God move in 
powerful ways. We all have some friends to 
pray for from our time there. It was also a re-
minder of how blessed we are in our country 
and to appreciate how good we have it here. 

Super Summer was so good! Our different 
groups, the music, the worship, and the mes-
sage! We just can’t say enough about our expe-
rience  there. Big thank-you goes out again to 
Aimee  and John Herndon for helping with the 
van and taking care of the  students.  Our youth 
group cannot say thanks enough for the help 
they provided!! 

All new 7th graders are now invited to join the 
7-12 graders for all youth activities. Wednesday 
night, Sunday School and anything else we do. 

Youth/parents, please send me the schedule for 
the extracurricular school activities. 
 
-Nathan 
 

Awana  Kick off August  31st.   
Burgers & Hotdogs    

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
 
August 1-First day of school for Fall Semester 

August 3-Sunday School promotion Day 

September 1-Labor Day (office closed) 

September 24-See You at the Pole 

From Your Worship Pastor:  
 
 
 

I am proud of our young people for leading us in 
worship a few weeks ago on Sunday, July 20th, 

they did such a good job of sharing through  
music and testimonies! 

We will be looking at doing that again soon, so 
continue to encourage them.  

 
** Also Coming Soon! Worship Choir Practice 

 
Will be kicking off again Sunday, Aug. 10th @ 

4:00 pm in the choir room.      
We love to see new faces in practice! 

  Don’t miss this opportunity to use those skills 
the good Lord gave ya!!  

 
Gary 

For September XYZ Trip—  
Sunday Mystery Lunch 

Where are we going? You decide!  Cast 
your vote in the ‘mystery lunch’ box in the 
office foyer. Place with most votes wins! 


